
WELSH SOCIETY OF HULL & EAST YORKSHIRE 

Notes of Committee Meeting held on 19 June 2012 

 

1. Publicity 

Anne and Roger Uglow have agreed to publicise events.  Everyone was asked to bring 

friends and acquaintances who may be interested in joining to meetings and other 

social occasions.  John Butler will continue to inform the Journal of activities.  Jo 

Harding agreed to set up a Welsh Society page on Facebook.  Members are asked to 

let Jo have any information for inclusion thereon. 

 

2. Day, Time and Number of Meetings 

The Committee decided to keep to the usual day and time for meetings, i.e. Fridays 

7.45 for 8pm. As now, there would be at least 8 meetings, plus a Christmas Dinner and 

St David's Day Dinner. 
 

3. Programme 

The programme for the coming year was discussed and agreed. 

 

4. Meeting Venue 

A final decision from Hessle Golf Club was awaited.  If they were unable to 

accommodate Welsh Society meetings, it was decided to provisionally book 

Cottingham Parks but everyone was asked to keep looking for alternative venues. Jo 

agreed to enquire about the Barn at Walkington.  (Following the meeting it was 

agreed that future meetings would be held at the Beverley Arms in Beverley, which is 

under new management.) 

 

5. Male Voice Choir Concert 

It was agreed that the Welsh Society and Age UK (East Riding) would jointly promote 

the forthcoming concert, the net proceeds of which will be donated to Age UK East 

Riding whose Chief Officer, John Perkins, has been nominated to serve on the Steering 

Group. 

 

6. Treasurer’s Report 

John Butler presented a report comparing actual expenditure and income to 19 June 

2012 compared with the budget for the year. 

 

7. Bank Signatories 

It was agreed that Nesta Merrells will replace Glenys Thompson as one of the three 

authorised  signatories, any one of whom can give instructions to the Bank. 
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